
 Community 
Development 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director 

Date: February 9, 2018 

Re: RV Parking ordinance revision 

  

On your agenda for Monday evening is a first reading of the proposed 
revision to the RV parking regulations. I have added language to address 
the issue regarding accessory building height, as requested by the 
Council. 

The proposed changes were reviewed by Tom Hitch, who also integrated 
them with the balance of the ordinance.  

Please note that the public hearing for this ordinance revision will be 
conducted by the City of Charlotte Planning Commission. 


